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Hawkins has been proud to support the Robert C. Rosenberg Memorial Fund since its inception in 1997.  The Fund 
provides scholarships to New York City students involved with the Urban Leadership Fellows Program.

After 25 years, Hawkins is still  honoring Robert Rosenberg’s legacy in our annual contribution to the Municipal Forum 
of New York scholarships funds.

Donations to any of the Municipal Forum Scholarships funds can be made on the Municipal Forum of New York     website  .
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http://www.themunicipalforumofnewyork.org/scholarshipfund.aspx

